
Call for participation in CUNY Celebrates Women in Computing 
 
I am excited to announce, the inaugural CUNY Celebrates Women in Computing, an 
ACM event, will be held on Friday May 10, 2019 at the Microsoft Midtown location at 11 Times 
Square.  All students and faculty are welcome.  Please use the links below to see the conference 
information, to register, and to submit abstracts for presentations. 
 
Conference website:   https://cunycwic.github.io/CUNYWiC2019/ 
 
Call for abstract (by Friday March 
22):  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxGPVLZaQO7pTK9CR5S2rvpGC_sfF5bgFtBg
szG5rVJa6KCg/viewform?embedded=true 
 
Registration:  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLS-
40t6Ty96R9SbAZjsQjBUeEtEIV25Cd0iBGR5RqyoHYFQ/viewform?embedded=true 
 

We are hopeful this will become the annual CUNY-ACM celebration event that brings faculty 
and students together in recognition of their accomplishments in computer science.  I look 
forward to seeing you at the event. 
  
 
Sandie Han, Ph.D. 
Mathematics Department, Chair 
New York City College of Technology 

300 Jay Street, Room N711 
Brooklyn, NY  11201 
718-260-5380 
shan@citytech.cuny.edu 
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